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Memo

To:

Parents

Fr:

Beth McCarthy

Date:
March 15, 2010
· Now that the weather is getting warmer, children are coming to school with sneakers on their feet and no snow pants. Our playground still has a considerable amount of snow on it and is also very wet. Please have your child continue to wear their snow pants, mitts and boots to school until it dries up.

· We have two pair of glasses in the office. If you have an extra minute, please drop by the school to see if they belong to your child. Thanks so much. 
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